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Membership Incentive:
Jon Zagel missed out on his
$5 incentive last week so it
climbs to $10 this week.  Will
you be present for your
chance to win?

50/50 Drawing:
Lucky lady, Catherine
Rickbone, walked out with
$39 in her pocket for buying
the winning ticket last week. 
Get your ticket for a chance
at the next one.

REGISTRATION NOW
OPEN

District Training
Assembly
April 9 at 

Cottage Grove High
School  

Workshops will be
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PROGRAM & GREETER SCHEDULE

DATE            PROGRAM                                        GREETER
3/31/16........Students of the Month........................Jeff Ouderkirk

4/7/16..........Deputy Gotney and K-9 Deputy Bonnie...Anji Mitchell

4/14/16........Willamette Valley Cancer Foundation....... Claire Little

4/21/16.........Permenancy DHS...............................Paul Dunphy
                    Presented by: Linda Cline

4/28/16..........Rotary Work Exchange..................Mike Henneman

5/5/16............Students of the Month........................Carrie Lewis

5/12/16..........US Coast Guard Helicopter Update........Gae Linfoot

5/19/16..........Mombetsu Sister City Park................Spencer Nebel

5/26/16..........Students of the Month.........................Chris Minor
 

If you need to change your greeter duty date, contact Richard
O’Hearn immediately.

Fines for “no show” on greeter duties have been reinstated.
 

LAST WEEK, WE LEARNED OF THE MANY WAYS
YOU CAN CONTRIBUTE TO YOUR ROTARY CLUB!

HERE ARE JUST A FEW:
GROUP STUDY EXCHANGE:  Rotarians visiting from Germany are
coming to visit Newport and hosts are needed.  Please contact
Julie Hanrahan ASAP about how you can be involved.

YOUTH SERVICES: Contact Freddy Saxton about being
a part of the Rotary Interact Club meetings held
Fridays at noon (only 25 minutes!) at the high school. 

JOB SEEKERS: Linda Kilbride still needs 2 volunteers to help

 

http://www.rotary5110.org
http://www.newportrotaryclub.org


    

available along with
several workshops for
P.E.s, Club Officers,

Membership and
Rotarians who are

excited to learn more
and network. 

 

Another Save the
Date! 

May 5-7

District 5110
Conference at 

Riverhouse in Bend
Starts on Thursday 10
a.m. D5110 Redezvous
Celebration Cup Golf

Tournament, Conference
Check In and District
Leadership Academy

Graduation and Banquet.
 District Conference

Friday May 6 through
Sunday May 7. Come for
all or some! Registration

coming soon!  
 

The 4-Way Test
of the things we think, say

and do

1. Is it the truth?

2. Will it be Fair to All
Concerned?

3. Will it build Good Will and
Better Friendships?

4.  Will it be beneficial to All
Concerned?

 
3/24/16 Vital Statistics:
Club Members...........66
Members Absent.......36
Make-Ups Reported...17
Net Attendance.....96.7%

------------------------------
Secretary Sarazin has

    

with the April training~ please contact her ASAP to fill those
last 2 spots.

LITERACY NIGHT: Julie Hanrahan is putting the final touches
on the April 25th event. If you haven't already signed up to
help, please contact her.

SEX TRAFFICKING: Gae Linfoot and Julia Carlson need
committee members to continue the work of our recent grant
efforts.  Contact them today to get involved!

And, our honorary member, Gladys, needs transportation to and from
the weekly meetings. Please contact John Baker to let him know how you
can help. 

 
**********************************************

 
Among the many benefits of taking part in the various Rotary
functions offered, you may get a rare opportunity like Howard
Adams did recently at the youth exchange weekend hosted in
Newport.  He enjoyed the unique experience of being with
these 9 fantastic students representing 9 different countries in
just one room.

 



your attendance status
available for your

review.  29 members
have 100% attendance!

Are you one of
them? How are YOU

doing?
 


